
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friend of Andy and Cassie Miller: 
 

For the past four years Andy and Cassie have been working with SEND in war-torn Ukraine. I am not referring to the manmade 
weapons being used in eastern Ukraine to defend against Russia, I refer to the spiritual baFle to rescue the lost, moving them 
from the kingdom of darkness, to the Kingdom Christ. Now SEND needs them here, in the United States, to fight the same baFle, 
but on a different front.  
 

Just over 500 SEND missionaries from around the globe currently minister among 65 unreached people groups (UPG). Warren 
Janzen, SEND’s InternaVonal Director, is challenging us to add ten more unreached people groups and 150 new missionaries to 
those figures by the year 2020, so that over 600 SEND missionaries will be proclaiming the gospel among 75 UPG’s. For us to get 
there we need to strengthen our mobiliza4on team.  
 

Through our current recruitment team God brings us 20 new missionary appointments per year. We will need more than that to 
reach Warren’s vision. However we are losing one of our most experienced mobilizers to reVrement, and he is working in one of 
our strongest areas—the Great Lakes region.  I have assigned Andy & Cassie to take this key role.  
 

I believe that Andy and Cassie are the right couple to fill this posiVon. They have field experience. They have a heart for the lost. 
They come from the right part of the country. They want to stay with SEND and take on this responsibility to go to churches, 
schools and conferences, and to respond to inquiries, sharing how and where God is using SEND missionaries around the world 
and challenging those whom they work with to answer the call to missions. 
 

The lost need to hear the gospel, and to do so it must be proclaimed. 

SEND needs more missionaries around the world to do the proclaiming. 

We need Andy and Cassie to help us find those whom God is calling. 

Andy and Cassie need support—prayer, finances, encouragement—to carry on this work.  
 

Please, if you are current supporters of the Millers, s4ck with them even as they conVnue to serve God from the home office. If 
possible, increase their support, the cost of living is higher in the US than Ukraine, and they have a growing family.  
 

Please, if you are not supporters, become supporters, make a pledge to give regularly, taking on a commitment to give monthly, 
quarterly, or annually to enable them to serve. Be generous. This is about the unreached around the world being given the op-
portunity to hear the Word of God.  
 

 

Sincerely in Christ, 
 

 

 

Phil Baur, Director, SEND InternaVonal of the United States 

 

 


